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Joseph M Weseloh
200 9th St. NE, Watertown, SD 57201 
joseph.weseloh@wolves.northern.edu 

February 9th, 2015
Dear Parents/Guardians:
I am extremely excited and privileged to say that I will be conducting my student teaching experience in your child’s classroom from February 8th until May 8th. I am very much so looking forward to working with Mrs. Stacey and Ms. Ingalls in their classrooms and working with your child in their educational pursuits.
I am currently attending Northern State University and will be completing my degree in May with a major in K-12 Music Education, Vocal and Instrumental, and a minor in Theatre. I have had the privilege to perform and work backstage in a number of Northern’s stage productions (Including “The Phantom of the Opera” and “Les Miserables), and have been heavily involved with many of the ensembles on campus (Including the Chamber Singers, Vocal Jazz Ensemble, Jazz Band and Symphonic Band). I also am extremely fond of world music instruments, and own a number of them myself. In addition to my musical passions, I also quite enjoy hiking, traveling, science fiction and football!
I chose to pursue the career of an educator because of my passion for passing knowledge and skills on to others. This is especially true when it comes to helping students gain a greater appreciation and understanding of music and how it relates to the world. I live for the “lightbulb moment” and love when a student can understand and grasp what I have been teaching. I believe in a well-thought out classroom and a cooperative learning environment, where students help to build each other up and grow. I feel the qualities of teamwork and cooperation will lead to, not only a better musical ensemble, but a better member of society. 
Please feel free to contact me through the school office or through my mail joseph.weseloh@wolves.northern.edu .I am looking forward to these next 12 weeks and getting to know you and your child! 
Sincerely,

Joseph M Weseloh
Teacher Candidate
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